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Dear Sixth Form Students, Parents and Carers 

Public Health Alert: Drug-related Deaths 

We have been asked by Bromley Public Health to share the attached information with our Sixth Form 

students and parents/carers.  

Over the Bank Holiday weekend, two people were found dead in Southall, Ealing, following attendance at a 

nightclub in South London on Saturday 24 May.  They are believed to have taken green pills. 

The key message from the Public Health Authority is that there are pills in circulation in the Southeast of 

England that have been linked to a number of deaths. These pills are potentially fatal, even in small amounts. 

People should be advised not to take pills at all, rather than to initially take small amounts as is the usual 

harm reduction advice.  

Please read the information attached. Further generic information can be found on the Frank website: Drugs 

cut with dangerous substances | FRANK  

Yours sincerely, 

Amy Norris Ben Williams 

Miss A Norris Mr B Williams 

Director of Safeguarding and Wellbeing Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

https://www.talktofrank.com/news/dangerousdrugs
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